
‭World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP‬‭•‬ ‭Telephone 0208‬‭360 1001‬
‭office@grangeparkprimary.org‬‭•‬ ‭www.grangeparkprimary.org‬
‭Headteacher: Tijen Hassan‬

‭Friday 27 September 2024‬

‭Dear Nursery and Reception Parents‬

‭Each year, we ask parents in the Early Years to consider making voluntary contributions to help‬
‭support the resources we use with the children. These contributions go towards items such as‬
‭cooking ingredients, play-dough, and other valuable materials that enhance learning and play.‬

‭If you are able to contribute, we suggest a donation of £10 per term.  If you are in a position to give‬
‭more, it would be greatly appreciated.  Parents can choose to make a one-off, termly, or monthly‬
‭donation through Arbor. Thank you for your generosity.‬

‭Simply log in to‬‭Arbor,‬‭under‬‭school Shop‬‭to make‬‭your donation in multiples of £10, £20, £50, £100.‬

‭Thank you again for your support. Every contribution helps us provide enriching experiences for our‬
‭youngest learners, fostering creativity and curiosity from the very start of their educational journey.‬

‭Warm Regards‬

‭Tijen Hassan‬
‭Headteacher‬
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